
 
To:   House Committee on Taxation 
From:   Spencer Duncan, Government Affairs Director 
Date:   February 6, 2023 
RE:   HB 2201 – Prior Year Tax Info on Valuation Notices 
  In Support – Written Testimony  
 
 
Thank you to the Chair and the Committee for the opportunity to provide this testimony. 
 
The League of Kansas Municipalities supports transparency in the taxpayer notification process, 
as it benefits all citizens. It helps everyone better understand how tax dollars are spent and be more 
aware of actions taken by local governments. 
 
The League asks you to support HB 2201, as it continues to provide taxpayers with information 
regarding valuations related to the property they own. This information is already public record 
and can easily be placed on most valuation notices. 
 
We do ask that if any County has to make substantial changes to their valuation notices that will 
lead to increased costs, The Legislature assist with the additional cost. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of these issues. I am always available to provide 
additional information and answer any questions you have. 
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